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Dates for your Diary 

Tues 12th Sept Kingswood 

parents meeting 3:15pm  

Fri 15th Sept Reading 

workshop for Yr5 

Fri 15th Sept Recorder les-

sons begin at lunchtime 

Mon 18th Sept Open after-

noon for perspective par-

ents of children joining in 

2018 2:30pm 

Fri 22nd Sept Harvest festi-

val in church 2:00pm 

Mon 25th Sept Yr 4/5/6 

Kingswood residential 

Sat 30th Sept Primary 

schools cross country 

Prestwold Hall 

Tues 10th Oct Parents 

evening 4-6pm 

Weds 11th Oct Leicester-

shire fire & rescue educa-

tion sessions B1 & B3 

Weds 11th Oct Parents 

evening 3:45-5:45pm 

Scalford CE Primary School Newsletter 

Recorder Club begins on Friday 15th. If your child is in Year 1 

or 2 and has a Universal Free School Meal, a sandwich alterna-

tive will be provided if you wish. For children in years 3-6 

please send your child to school with a packed lunch each Fri-

day. 

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival will take place on Friday 22nd September at 2:00pm at 

St Egelwin’s Church in Scalford—parents/carers and friends of school are 

most welcome to join us. 

This year we are collecting food on behalf of the Dove Cottage Day Hospice.  

If you would like to send any tinned, packets or dried goods in to school on 

Thursday 21st as part of our Harvest celebrations these would be gratefully 

received. Dove Cottage have kindly requested no pasta but desperately re-

quire tinned tomatoes. 

 

Welcome from Mrs Waring 
What a fantastic start to the new academic year.  It is such a delight to 
see so many old and new faces on our playground.  Our new Reception 
children have settled into school life very well and we look forward to 
them starting their full days as from next week.   With new starts in mind 
I’d like to remind you we have our Open Afternoon on September 18th at 
2:30 for 2018 new starters. On another note when you have a few 
minutes would you mind completing a short but really useful question-
naire about our school.  Go to the Scalford School Website, click on Par-
ents Information, Inspections and Parents View.  It will only take a few 
minutes and if enough people complete it we can pull off a report which I 
can feedback to you.   

During morning reading on Friday 15th September, there will 

be a reading workshop for the Y5 children and parents. We 

encourage parents to attend and learn more about how to 

support your child with their reading at home.  

Visit Parent Pay and set up your Low Balance Alert 

In order to assist you with monitoring Parent Pay balances when your 

child’s balance runs low or when you have something new to pay; why 

not consider setting up an alert? 

Here’s how:  Simply go to Profile >Alert settings> 

Select the type of alert (low balance or /and new item and select how 

you want to receive alerts, email and/or SMS text.  Emails are free but 

there would be a small charge for an SMS alert.. 



Data Collection Sheets 

Next week we will be sending home Data Collection Sheets which contain information that 

we hold on your child  e.g. full name, contact details etc.  Please could you check the infor-

mation and make any amendments as necessary, sign the form on the back before returning 

it to school.  ALL forms must be returned signed, even if there are no amendments. 

Please could you ensure that all medical information is also included including allergies, asth-

ma etc.  There are many occasions when your child will be using materials/liquids on their 

hands as part of the daily lessons e.g. bubbles, paints, playdoh—it is really important that you 

inform us of anything that your child may react to, and keep us informed throughout the 

school year of any changes. 

If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure that you have completed a school asthma card 

(available from the office).  All inhalers must be labelled with your child’s name and dosage 

required and it is important that parents check to make sure that their child’s inhaler is in 

date, especially if they only use it occasionally. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Please check your child’s book bag for infor-

mation regarding a Parent Governor vacancy 

at Scalford School. 

The old £1 will soon be out of circulation and 

we will no longer be accepting any old £1 in 

the office. 

Open Afternoon—New Starters 2018 
We are holding an open afternoon on Monday 18th 

September at 2:30 pm for parents of children who 

are due to start school in September 2018.  This is 

an informal session to give parents/carers an op-

portunity to look around school, meet the staff and 

children and to ask any questions. 

Kingswood Residential 
If your child is going to the residential they 

will have received a medical form for comple-

tion. Please can this be completed and re-

turned to school by 15th September.  We are 

also holding a parents information meeting 

on the 12th September at 3:15pm 

Report Feedback Forms 

We are still missing a few Report feedback 

forms from year 1-6 children. Please return to 

the office as soon as possible. Please see the 

office If you need another copy. 

SAFEGUARDING 

 The school gate must be kept closed be-

tween 9:00am—3:15.  

 School must know collection arrangements, 

if there are any changes to your plans, 

please inform the class teacher or office. 

Reminder: 

 Please remember to regularly check your child's hair for head lice. 

 Threadworms are common in primary schools. We encourage children to wash their hands regu-

larly during the school day, please also encourage this at home.   



Come Dine With Me After School Club 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be starting a new after school 

club every Wednesday 3:30– 5:30pm, the cost will be £5 per week. The 

children will cook their own dinner to eat in school with the focus being 

on heathy eating. 

 

 

We need a minimum of 5 children to attend. 

Please complete the below form if you’d like to re-

serve a place for your child. More information will 

follow if we have enough interest.  

I would like to reserve a place for my child to take part in the Come Dine With Me After 

School Club at Scalford Primary School. I accept the need for good behaviour from my 

child in the interests of health & safety & that they may be asked to leave the club if their 

behaviour  is unacceptable. As parent/carer I will ensure that my child is collected prompt-

ly at the end of the session at 5:30pm. 
 

Child’s name: _____________________ 

Parent/carers name: __________________ 

Emergency contact number: ____________________ 

Signed: _____________________ 



Sport at Scalford  

School 
 

Football After School Club 
We are pleased to be able to offer a new Football After School Club at Scalford Village Hall, 3:30-

4:30pm beginning  Tuesday 12th finishing 10th October. If your child is in Year  2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 and they 

are interested in joining the club please complete a slip and return it to school. All children have been 

given a letter but spares can be found on the Sports Notice Board located in the Base 1 cloakroom. 

 

Athletics After School Club 
We are pleased to be able to offer a new Athletics After School Club at Scalford Village Hall, 3:30-
4:30pm beginning Thursday 14th September finishing 12th October. If your child is in Year  3, 4, 5 and 6 
and they are interested in joining the club please complete a slip and return it to school. All children 
have been given a letter but spares can be found on the Sports Notice Board located in the Base 1 cloak-
room. 
 

Little Springers Morning Gymnastics Club  
We are pleased to announce that the Little Springers Morning Gymnastics Club will be returning to 
Scalford Village Hall, 8-8:50am beginning Tuesday 12th September finishing 10th October. If your child 
is in Year 1,2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 and they are interested in joining the club please complete a slip and return it 
to school. All children have been given a letter but spares can be found on the Sports Notice Board lo-
cated in the Base 1 cloakroom. 

 
Primary Cross-Country Races  
Below are the dates for the Primary Cross-Country Races which will take place at Prestwold Hall. More 

details to follow. 

 

Saturday 30th September 2017 

Saturday 28th October 2017 

Saturday 25th November 2017 
 

 




